
 
 

 
 

 

 
April 30, 2024 

 

 

To our stakeholders, 
 

 

Ideamérica has been part of the UN Global Compact since 2013 and has consistently renewed its 

commitment to the principles it promotes. We recognize that a key requirement for the participation 

in the UN Global compact is the preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement 

(COE). 

 

We are in the process of elaborating the Communication on Engagement for the years 2022-2023, 

and we kindly request an extension on the deadline, in order to be able to share a COE that best 

describes Ideamérica’s efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact. 

 

Our new COE report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 29 th of July at the latest. 

 

We appreciate your understanding.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

María Teresa Nieto  

Executive Director 

Ideamérica 
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